
 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

This notice is to advise that a Thames Water Engineer attended Block C this morning to further investigate the low water 

pressure, which a number of our residents are experiencing in Block C. 

Thames Water Engineer has confirmed that two jobs have been raised for the OSV’s (Outside Stop Valves) to be dug 

out/made operable (Reference No: 31843404 09/09/22), the locations of these valves are as follows and Thames Water 

have advised that works will hopefully commence in 7 days: 

                    

Outside of Block C Entrance                  Outside/adjacent to 82/81 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


